
METEORITE INVESTIGATIONS 

Dr. Oscar E. Monnig 
29 Chelsea Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 76134 

Dear Dr. Monnig: 

JIM WESTCOTT 
P.O. BOX 327 · SEDONA, ARIZONA 86336 

602-282-5522 

April 7, 1982 

Thank you very much for your letter dated March 30, 
1982. I have heard a great deal about you from 
both Harvey Nininger and Glenn Huss, and am 
delighted to be in contact with you. I am sorry 
we were not at home when you were in Scottsdale~ 
but we will have another opportunity to meet. 

By the time I received your letter I had distributed 
all of the Beaver meteorite described in my recent 
letter to you. Consequently, I sliced the remaining 
mass of Beaver. The largest slice resulting from 
this cutting is on its way to you via registered 
mail. I have enclosed descriptive information regard­
ing the Beaver meteorite in that package. I will 
send a photograph of the uncut meteorite to you next 
week. 

Will you be attending the Meteoritical Society 
meeting in St. Louis? If so, I will meet you there. 
My wife and I will arrive in St. Louis at the end of 
a long meteorite searching expedition which will take 
us into North and South Dakota. 

Thank you again for your interest and support. 

JW/aw 

Enclosure 

Yours sincerely, 

~ es:~ 


